
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Lucas Antrobus, Max Atherton, Jacob Ridgway, 
Max Atherton, Mia Glynn, Jospeh Pedley,  

Mia Betts  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Bethany Kidd was awarded 2 tags Jiu Jitsu  

Teddy Oakes passed his Stage 3 Swimming award  

Grace Ridgway passed her Stage 2 Swimming award  

Website Updates 

We are now on week 1 of the lunch menus  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss 

of use of facilities. Our debt policy can be 

found on the school website.  

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Ronnie Spencer 

 Busy Bees - Luca Byrom  

 Terrific Tigers - Jacob Ridgway  

 Perfect Panthers - Harriet Stainthorp 

 Learning Lions - Lacey-Mai Davies 

 Wise Owls - Evie Fairhall 

 Super Squirrels - Scarlett Robinson 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jack Jones 

 Fantastic Foxes - Joe Doorbar 

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Henry Boon 

 Busy Bees - Markus Shaw 

 Terrific Tigers - Alanah McGregor 

    Perfect Panthers - Henry Cox 

 Learning Lions - Holly Robinson 

 Wise Owls - Scarlett Adey 

 Super Squirrels - Alivia Jewess 

 Brilliant Badgers - Alfie Cristini 

 Fantastic Foxes - Zac Brookes 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Morgan Cliffe 

 Busy Bees - Jacob Morris  

 Terrific Tigers - Oscar Jones 

  Perfect Panthers - Layla-Mae Hughes 

 Learning Lions - Fletcher Harvey  

 Wise Owls - Todd Bowyer 

 Super Squirrels - Jessica Wain 

 Brilliant Badgers - Layla-Mae Burton 

 Fantastic Foxes - Fantastic Foxes  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Aimee Pierpoint  
      

Homework  

A reminder that homework is due in on Monday 16th December. 

New homework menu’s will be available on the school website 

soon and a paper copy will be sent home.  

We look forward to seeing all of your brilliant work!  

Christmas Fayre  

A big thank you for all of he donations towards the Christmas 
fayre.  

The PTFA parental support is greatly appreciated, hope you 
all enjoyed the festivities.  

Keep an eye out for raffle winners to be announced! 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy  
Unfortunately we must say goodbye to Mrs Patterson from our 

Lunchtime team and so have a vacancy for a new supervisor. If you 

are interested or know of someone who may be then please call into 

the school office for an  application form.  

The position are term time only, from 12.00—1.00pm each day, with 

an hourly rate of £9.00.  

We look forward to hearing from you!  

A Christmas cantata based on Dickens’ classic tale  

Join The Pheonix Singers for a joyful sung version of Dicken’s Christmas tale 

with music by Ashley Thompson and words by Deborah McAndrew  

Saturday 21st December 2019 4:00-5:00pm  

Tickets: £5.00 (£2.00 u18s) 

Available from St Lawrence’s Church office or Brammers Shoe Shop  

office@biddulphchurch.org.uk/01782 518060 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Friday 6th December  

Christmas Dinner 

 

Nativity Week  

Monday 9th to Friday 13th          

December 

 

Whole School Pantomime  

Wednesday 11th December 

(afternoon)  

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 13th December  

 

 

Immunisations 

Monday 16th December  

 

PTFA Meeting  

Thursday 23rd January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

29th November 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can say my lines 
with confidence  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 84.74% Busy Bees 98.85%   

Terrific Tigers 94.81% 

Perfect Panthers 96.92% Learning Lions 97.04% 

Super Squirrels 98.06%  Wise Owls 100% 

Fantastic Foxes 98.80%         Brilliant Badgers 99.13% 
 

Last weeks winners are Wise Owls - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 96.58% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

House Points  
 
 

Saturn 285 

Mars 366 

Jupiter 548 

Earth 419 

Christmas Activities   

A reminder about dates and times for the nativity plays: 

Nursery & Reception   Year 1 and Year 2  

9th December - 1.45pm   10th December - 1.45pm  

10th December - 9.45am   11th December - 9.45am  

Year 3    Year 4  

11th December - 6.30pm   10th December - 6.30pm  

9th December - 9.45am   13th December - 1.45pm  

Tickets will be sent home on Monday with your child.  

There will be tea, coffee and mince pies available to purchase at all of the Nativities as a small cost so don’t 

forget your pennies 

We would like to thank the Co-Op—Whitehill for very kindly donating the mince pies and for offering their 

help with serving parents at the Year 4 nativity.  

Year 4 have been invited to James Bateman Middle School for a disco starting at 4:30pm until 6:00pm, £2 

payment made on the door with refreshments available to purchase. 

On Friday 6th December pupils will be having their Christmas Lunch in school, if your child would like to 

order a lunch but hasn't yet brought their slip back, please let the school office know by the end of the day 

on Monday 3rd December.  

On Wednesday 11th December all pupils will be enjoying Jack and the Beanstalk in the afternoon. 

Friday 20th December is the last day of term, all children  can come to school in non-uniform and bring 

party food to enjoy in their classes.  

School Council  

We are very proud to announce our appointment of Head 

Boy and Head Girl. Congratulations goes to Mason and     

Bethany in Year 4 who will have a variety of responsibilities to 

fulfil in this role.   


